
Rossmoor EPO & Rossmoor Area CERT

Joint August Meeting

“Golden Rain Foundation and Rossmoor 

Emergency Preparedness”

Time: Online Monday August 16, 2021 at 9:30 am
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Tech Coordinator)

Colene Reams-Trinterud 

(EPO past-President, and Red 

Cross Blood Program Lead)

Rebecca Pollon 

(Rossmoor Landscape 

Manager)

Tim O’Keefe 

(Golden Rain Foundation CEO)

Tom Cashion  (Rossmoor 

Public Safety Manager)

Marcia McLean (Rossmoor 

Area CERT Coordinator)



• We expect to have a lot of people in this meeting, so to avoid 

pandemonium, all attendee microphones will be automatically muted.

• Only the microphones of the presenters will be unmuted.

• Your videos will be off by default, so only the presenters will be visible.

• You can submit your questions and comments using the Q&A control in Zoom.

• Christine Monsen will be watching for Q&A questions and comments, and will

summarize them and address them to the presenters.  

GROUND RULES FOR THIS ZOOM WEBINAR

• The meeting will be recorded, and a copy of the video (including Closed 

Captions in English and Subtitles in several languages) will be posted to 

the EPO website (rossmoorepo.org)

• This meeting will include LIVE TRANSCRIPTS for the hearing impaired.  

These can be displayed as subtitles, or in a transcript panel, and can be 

turned on, off, re-positioned, and saved to your computer.

http://rossmoorepo.org/


AGENDA

• Fran Gibson - Closing remarks

• Fran Gibson (President, Rossmoor EPO), welcome and introduction of the meeting panelists.

• Tom Cashion (Rossmoor Public Safety Manager) will discuss GRF’s Emergency Operations 

Plan (EOP) and Community Wildfire Risk Reduction Efforts

• Colene Reams-Trinterud (EPO past-President, and Red Cross Blood Program Lead), will 

update us on the upcoming co-sponsored Red Cross/GRF/EPO quarterly blood drives scheduled 

for October 8, 2021 through July 15, 2022. 

• Christine Monsen (EPO Questions and Comments Moderator) will summarize the questions 

and comments and will address them to the panelists.

• Fran Gibson and Marcia McLean (Rossmoor Area CERT Coordinator) will provide updates 

on EPO and CERT activities and upcoming meetings.

• Harris Greenberg (EPO High Tech Coordinator) will explain how to get a Digital COVID 

vaccination record and QR code.

• Christine Monsen will summarize the questions and comments and will address them to the 

panelists.

• Tim O’Keefe (Golden Rain Foundation CEO) will provide general remarks about GRF 

Emergency Preparedness and current COVID protocols.



EPO Sponsored Red Cross Blood Drives

for the Rossmoor Community
Dates and How to Sign Up to Donate Life-Saving Blood

Future Dates:  Oct 8, 2021, Jan 21, 2022, April 27, 2022, and July 15, 2022 

To Donate Whole Blood:    1)  Go to www.redcrossblood.org

2)  In place of zip code,  enter “Rossmoorca”

3)  Choose your time and fill it in as instructed

To Donate “Power Red” Blood:  Call Colene Reams-Trinterud to confirm

that you qualify  [(925) 933-3016]

or email her at trint@att.net

NOTE: www.redcrossblood.org is currently accepting sign-ups for all four 

of the Blood Drives listed above.

Please call Colene Reams-Trinterud if you have any questions.



THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION

Rossmoor’s Emergency Preparedness Organization (EPO) website: www.rossmoorepo.org 

If you have any questions or comments, please email: 

EPO President Fran Gibson: rossmoorepo@gmail.com

Colene Reams-Trinterud (EPO past-President, and Red Cross Blood Program Lead) 

[trint@att.net], Phone: (925) 933-3016

Tim O’Keefe (Golden Rain Foundation CEO) [tokeefe@rossmoor.com], Phone: (925) 988-7712

Tom Cashion (Rossmoor Public Safety Manager [tcashion@rossmoor.com], 

Contact Tom at the Security/Public Safety Office - Phone: (925) 988-7841, or contact

Front Gate Emergency (24/7): (925) 939-0693

Rossmoor Landscaping - To report a landscape, irrigation or pest issue, contact the work order 

desk at 925-988-7650 or workorder@rossmoor.com. To report an emergency after hours, contact 

Securitas at 925-988-7899.

Christine Monsen (EPO Radio Communications Team) - for any questions about FRS 

radios and how to use them [epocomms@gmail.com]

Rossmoor Area CERT Coordinator Marcia McLean: marciacan@me.com


